

Broadwood Primary School

Broadwood Road Denton Burn Newcastle upon Tyne NE15 7TB

Telephone:- 0191-2741684 Fax Number:- 0191-2747992 Mobile:- 07496186795

admin@broadwood.newcastle.sch.uk

Headteacher – Mr David McLeod Deputy Headteacher – Mrs Susan Brooks-Tyreman

09th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Swimming Lessons – Year 5/6

Next Friday (16/09/2016) will see your child begin their swimming lessons. These lessons will take part during their regular Friday afternoon P.E. lesson and they will provide support for both those new to swimming and those with previous experience.

The children will be taken to the swimming baths at 1:00pm on a coach and they will be brought back to school for the beginning of assembly.

This will run for one whole school term before another year 5/6 class gets to go for their swimming lessons.

Please send your child to school on Friday with a suitable swimming kit and a towel.

Children will be dismissed as normal at the end of the school day at 3.10pm.

Yours sincerely

Mr I McDonald / R Dangerfield.

Class teacher











